
 

【Important】For Students Considering Applying for the 

“Student Exchange Program” at Partner Universities in the 

United States 

 

Due to recent changes in U.S. government policy, certain procedures for student 

visa applications have been updated. As a result, securing visa interview 

appointments has become difficult, and there is currently uncertainty surrounding 

the visa issuance process. This situation may persist in the future. 

 

Despite these circumstances, applications for the “Student Exchange Program 

(Period B)” at partner universities in the United States will be accepted as usual 

for the AY2026-2027. 

 

However, even if you are selected as a candidate for the program through internal 

screening, and are accepted as an exchange student by the host university, there 

is a possibility that you may not be able to arrive by the designated date set by 

the host university due to future changes in U.S. government policy or visa 

issuance conditions. 

This could result in the cancellation of your participation in the program. 

 

Therefore, if you are considering applying for the “Student Exchange Program” at 

partner universities in the United States, please carefully consider the above risks 

before submitting your application. 
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